I am in support of the health insurance amendment bill.

Abortion on the basis of sex selection should never be classed as a medical procedure. Itis an
elective surgery that has no medical reason whatsoever, other than that the parents prefer a boy
instead of a girl.

It is horrifying that Medicare funds abortion for sex selection, and that Australian Tax payers are
paying for this.

Medicare funding should be strictly for health care, to save lives, not TAKE lives.
The government should work to see a reduction in abortion, and this bill certainly supports that.

Kind Regards





